

Invitation to Parents and Guardians from Principal Cassarino

Dear Early Learning Center Families,

I am writing to you today to share information about a Parent Advisory Team (PAT).

A Parent Advisory Team at our school is intended to advise the principal, school leaders, and staff on ways our school can provide a welcoming environment to all families. In addition, we want to work with the Parent Advisory Team to help us develop strong school-family-community partnerships, and promote the active participation and engagement of parents, and family and community members in the achievement and well-being of students.

The Parent Advisory Team will:

- Be made up of parents or guardians who represent the diversity of our students and school community;
- Include 5 7 parent/guardian members;
- Be done through an application process.

We are excited to offer this opportunity to our parents and guardians and hope that you will consider applying to serve on the Parent Advisory Team. Please know that all applications will be considered but not every person may be selected to serve as we want to keep the team to 5 - 7 members.

Click HERE https://forms.gle/ghdnc83CnKzjaULD7 to apply for the Parent Advisory Team for our school. Please complete the application no later than September 19, 2022.

Thank you for considering serving on the ELC Parent Advisory Team!

Sincerely,

Jennifer Cassarino
Marysville Early Learning Center Principal